
Who could have imagined that all of us would have to put our Eastern Star lives on hold, certainty not

us.   It is our hope that when we are able to meet again all will be healthy and willing to return to their

Chapter meetings.  We miss seeing everyone in person.  We look forward to being able to ask those we

have chosen to be part of our grand family to fill a position, and to installing our Worthy Matrons and

Worthy Patrons who have asked us to do so.

We hope that during this time you have been able to spend quality time with your loved ones.  We

have been doing projects around the house that kept being put off.

We have been lucky enough to have kept working.  If you have not been able to work due to the

pandemic and cannot pay your bills, please remember that the lsadore Forbes Benevolent Fund Board
and Eastern Star Charitable Foundation are there to assist you.

Remember to wear your masks and keep six feet apart.

Fraternally,

Cher & Dawe
Grand Conductress & Grand Sentinel

"Life  isn't  about  waiting  for  the  storm  to  pass,   it's  learning  to  dance  in
the  rain'`.         Vivian  Greene


